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People with time for Children 

 
 

27th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Holly Leaves Class – Food Tasting  
 
As part of our topic, Understanding the World we have been looking at healthy eating. One of the lessons we will 
be doing tomorrow, Wednesday 28th February, is a healthy eating tasting lesson, whereby pupils will be eating a 
variety of different foods (plums, strawberries, kiwi, cucumber, peppers, banana, oranges, apples and green 
grapes). If your child has any known allergies or you wish for your child to not participate within this activity can 
you please let me know by returning the slip below. 
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Griffin 
Holly Leaves Class Student Teacher 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Holly Leaves Class – Food Tasting 
 
Childs Name …………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 My child does not have any known allergies  
or 
 

 My child has allergies  
They are allergic to: (please list) 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I **give permission / I **do not give permission for my child to take part in the food tasting session 
 
** delete as necessary 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Dated…………………………. 
 
Parent / Guardian Name …………………………………………………………….. 
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